
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

HEADS UP!  
 

8
th

 February 2019 

 

 
What a busy week of celebration we have had! 

 

Everybody loved Movie Night and we raised an amazing £73.   We will spend 
it on new small playground equipment – balls and skipping ropes etc.  Many 
thanks to the staff who stayed to man the fort and also the lovely Flix in the 
Stix people. 
 

Thanks to everyone who made our Playground Party a resounding success, 
I’m sure you’ll all agree that it was worth the wait. And the cake was 
fantastic!!! Thanks to Kirsty at Kettleshulme 

for making it. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Looking forward to our last week of this half term and in particular our visit 
to The Menorah synagogue on Thursday. 
Don’t forget to sign up for parents’ evening on Monday – booking slots are 
available from 3.30pm on our website. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Ms J Bromley 

 



 
 
Dates for next week include: 
 
Monday 11th February - Street Dance Club 3.30 – 4.20 pm 
Tuesday 12th February - Front Row Music Lessons 
     Swimming Lessons Y4, 5 & 6 
Thursday 14th February - Whole School Trip to Menorah Synagogue 
     (back at school for lunchtime) 
Friday 15th February - Substation 

           School Closes for Half-Term 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 


